
St. John Fisher School Summer Reading Assignment 7th Grade 
Name:  _____________________________________________________ 
Title of Novel:  ____________________________________________ 

1. EXPOSITION:  The part of the story where the setting, 
characters, and conflict are introduced. 

2. SETTING:  Using complete sentences, describe where and 
when your story takes place. 

3. CHARACTERS:  Using complete sentences, list the main 
characters of your story.  Describe what they look like, 
their age, where they come from. 

4. PROTAGONIST:  This is the main character in the story 
that the reader roots for.  Using complete sentences, 
identify and tell me why you are rooting for this 
character. 

5. TEXT EVIDENCE:  Using text from the story with page 
numbers, support your description of your protagonist. 

6. CONFLICT:  This is the struggle or the main problem in 
the story. Conflict can be Man vs. Man or Man vs. Self, Man 
vs. Society or Man vs. Nature.  Choose one of the following 
and identify the main conflict and describe how it is 
involved in the storyline. 

7. SUMMARY:  Using your thoughts, and in a proper 
paragraph, summarize the most important events in the 
story.  Begin with your “hook” and lead me through the 
excitement of the story. 
 
Novels to choose from:  Refugee by Alan Gratz, Nowhere 
Boy by Katherine Marsh, or Illegal by Eoin Colter.  This 
assignment is to be handed in to Mrs. Scannell when you 
return to school in August.  Happy Reading! 


